
D&S IFCA Byelaw & Permitting Sub-Committee Meeting – 16th May 2019 

Resulting Actions from 26th February 2019 
 

1 DCO Clark To contact the Salmon farm, who are supplied by the wrasse 
fishers in Devon, to get an update on their position on the 
rearing of wrasse, for use in the farms, and how long they 
envisage taking wild wrasse from D&S IFCA’s waters. 

 

2 D&S IFCA 
Officers 

To inform a wide audience about the intention to conduct a 
comprehensive review based on the same research 
parameters being in place during 2019. 

 

3 DCO Clark To look at the evidence collected so far from the research 
undertaken on the impacts of crab tiling on the estuaries and 
crab numbers and provide an update/amendment to the 
Supplement Report (Crab Tiles) 

 
 


